
 

  

 

8th November 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Ashmole School Pupils,  

This year’s BBC Children in Need appeal Night is fast approaching and will take 
place on Friday 18th November 2022.  

Children In Need provides grants to projects in the UK which focus on children and 
young people who are disadvantaged. This charitable organisation raises money for 
young people in all corners of the UK and support small and large organisations 
which empower children and extend their life choices. 

To raise funds for this year’s Children In Need appeal, we, The Ashmole School 
council members have organised a pyjama day on Friday 18th November 2022. To 
support this event, we would like to encourage our classmates and peers to wear 
their pyjamas (dressing gown and warm socks too, if you would like) to school for the 
day. There are no rules in regards to the colours/style you wear, the comfier the 
better! However, we must remind you that this is not an opportunity to wear a 
tracksuit to school, you must wear pyjamas.  

We will also be asking for a £1 contribution on the day, which we will come round 
and collect from each class.   

Thank you for supporting this worthy cause.  

Your Ashmole School Council   

                                        


